
Missionaries 

in Peru since 

2011 

Helping Churches 
Educating Children 
Serving Communities 

STACY & JENNIFER 
DASSOW 

• Church transitions 

• Full-time job for 

Rebekah 

• Return to Peru 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

• July 21—Stacy’s 

birthday 

Special Dates/Events 
 

Stacy &  Jennifer Dassow 
704-209-7219 

sjdassow@gmail.com 

 

Personal support: 

Gospel Light Baptist 

Church 

2121 Mooresville Rd. 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.glbaptist.org 

 

Personal Contact 

Information: 

We are pleased with what we 

have been able to accomplish on 

both sides of the Gulf of America 

during these three months. We 

pray that, as we return to Peru 

shortly, the church is ready to 

take the next steps forward. 

Weston David Dassow was 

born on Saturday, June 7. Naomi 

had some complications afterward 

delivery, which delayed her 

discharge from the hospital. 

However, both mom and baby 

(and dad) are doing great. He is 

named after Jennifer’s father and 

was born on the 5th anniversary of 

his homegoing, so it was a very 

special and emotional day. 

When local, we have attended 

the church of one of our close 

friends and a former member of 

our youth group. He has been 

pastoring at this church for seven 

years and has done a wonderful 

job reviving the work. He asked 

Stacy to preach on June 8. When 

we return later in the year, we will 

reconnect with the families of 

Faith Baptist Church in Jefferson. 

It was nice to celebrate both 

Mother’s and Father’s Days with 

the family this year. We went to 

church with Rebekah and her 

fiancé, then out to dinner with 

them. We spent the evening with 

Matt, Naomi, and Weston.  

On the 22nd, we were back in 

North Carolina to update two of 

our supporting churches in 

Lexington and Salisbury. We 

enjoyed some fellowship with 

both churches over that weekend. 

Construction Projects: 
www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 
Project support: 

Gospel Light GLM 

International 

123 Cherry Tree Lane 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 

 

Stacy was also able to meet 

pastor Pedro Palma of the 

seminary in Chile for the first 

time face-to-face. Since both were 

within an hour of each other, they 

met for breakfast in North 

Carolina. In addition to the 

regular seminary options, they 

may expand to offer a 

clearinghouse or mission agency 

for national Hispanic 

missionaries. Please pray for 

God’s direction. 

Gospel Light has called Caleb 

Waycaster to be their new pastor. 

We pray that the transition will go 

smoothly, and the Lord’s will be 

accomplished. 

 

The only thing left undone 

was to get a primary care 

physician set up for Stacy and a 

neurologist appointment for 

Jennifer. Finding doctors who 

take new patients, accept our 

international insurance, and can 

see you in a reasonable timeframe 

has been challenging. So, we will 

try again later in the year. 

 Tim, Kathryn, and Evie are 

doing great, as are Matt and 

Hannah. Hannah has started a 

full-time job with the college. 

Jacob and Rebekah are looking at 

houses while finalizing wedding 

plans. Please pray for wisdom. 

As always, we appreciate your 

faithful prayer support and 

financial investment for our 

family and the ministries in Peru. 

 

Until the nets are full, 

Stacy & Jennifer Dassow 

June 2025 

mailto:dassowsj@live.com
http://www.gospellightglmintl.org/

